
                        

 
Knights of Columbus 

Council 7408 

April 2024 Volume 13, Issue 10 

This Month's Highlights 

April 11th 

 Council Business Meeting 

April 25th              

Social Meeting 

Inside This Issue: 

Grand Knight 2 

Faithful Navigator 3 

Deputy G. K 4 

District Deputy 5-6 

Pro-Life   7 

Ladies Auxiliary 8 

Spiritual Notes 9 

Insurance Guy 10-

11 

Columbus Club 12 

Community Activities Dir. 13-

14 

Awardees 15 

Calendar of Events 16 

Information/Birthdays 17-

18 

Pictures 19-

20 

Hall Rental Info, 

Shirt Order Form, 

Cruise Flyer 

21-

24 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Mark Zarraonandia 

Email at: 

markzarraonandia@gmail.com 

 

Sir Knight Ron Hoenig  

receives credit for any 

pictures in the newsletter 

unless noted otherwise 

If you had been at March’s events… 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Brother Knights, 
 
March was great. 
 
Thanks to Pat Farrelly and his crew for an amazing St. Patrick’s Day Dinner, a grand time was had by 
all. 
 
Thank you also to those who helped with our Lenten Fish Fry, it was a great success. We look forward 
to building on what we learned for next year's Fish Fry. 
 
April is shaping up to be a busy month. Some key dates are: 
 
● April 6th and 7th - Recruiting at St. Joe’s 
● April 7th Pancake Breakfast 
● April 10th - Kitchen Training 
● April 13th - Kitchen Training 
● April 20th - St. Luke’s Craft Fair 
 
There is much more, and I will be sending out info as they get closer. 
 
Brothers we are all given many gifts by God, some of us are given different gifts. Some people 
are great at shaping wood with their hands, some are great organizers, some look at numbers. 
and understand them instantly…but there is one gift that we are all given. That gift is at its most 
powerful when we share it. That is the gift of time. I know in our busy world it often feels like we 
don’t have enough time, which makes it more valuable. So, I am very aware of what I am asking 
you when I ask you to volunteer your time for the Knights. I know we are all being pulled in 
different directions. There’s work, there’s kids’ activities, there is just taking care of family 
including kids and parents, and there are spouses that need time and attention too. But when 
you give some time to the Knights you are also giving all those people - along with people you 
may never meet - another gift. That is a world of active men of Christ living the statement we 
hear at the end of Mass “Go in Peace, Glorifying the Lord by your Life”. 
 
So, I am going to ask you for the gift of your time. As I write this I am looking at the Knights 
calendar for the next couple of months and it is full of opportunities to help out our community, to 
raise funds to support those in need, and even just to host events for our parishes that allow the 
parishioners to increase their sense of community. 
 
When the email comes asking for volunteers please take a second to think about it and the 
impact of your gift of time could have. 
 
Good of the Order: 
Knight of the Month Tony Krzeminski 
Family of the Month Kevin and Paige Freedman 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
 
Bradley Hood 
Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights, 

 

Wishing you joy and peace during this blessed Easter season. He has risen! Our Color 

Corps made a fine showing at the Confirmation Mass on March 16th. Thank you CCC 

Ron Hoenig and all who were in attendance. Please come and join the Color Corps! 

 

The Biannual Meeting for the Florida District was held in Orlando on March 23rd. 

Faithful Comptroller SK Ron Hoenig and I were in attendance. New State District 

officers were elected. It was announced that the Fourth Degree Exemplification is 

being updated as it is from time to time. 

 

I have appointed Sir Knights Rick DiCicco, Joe Giesler and Joe Widmayer as our 

Nomination Committee. All office positions are open to nomination up to the election. 

Please contact then if you are interested in an office or know someone who is. The 

slate will be presented at our next meeting in April. Elections are in May. 

 

Our active membership has recently declined due to the passing of some of our 

brother Sir Knights while others have moved away or are no longer able to participate. 

We need to encourage our Third Degree Knights to join the Assembly. Who can you 

encourage to join? 

 

For God and Country! 

Mike Deschaine FN 

 
                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 



 

Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Knights, 
 
I sincerely hope that you had a joyful Easter! 

Our programs are in full swing, if you are interested in participating, please let me know! 

We have leadership opportunities available for several events coming up. Let me know if 

you have any questions.  

There will be a recruiting drive in conjunction with our Pancake breakfast on April 6th and 7th. It’s a great 

opportunity to sport our Knights of Columbus shirt’s. Of course we need Knights to put breakfast together. If you 

don’t feel like cooking come by to introduce yourself to likeminded Catholic men. Who knows, you might meet 

your next best friend! All you have to do is show up! 

On April 17th we will be serving a “Hot Dog” Lunch at St. Joseph’s Catholic school. Our Worthy Community 

Director, Tony Krzeminski will present awards for the students who participated in our Fraternal programs this 

year. This is always a fun event to volunteer your time.  

We’re going to take it on the road on Thursday April 25th.  

The 4th degree is sponsoring a light lunch, hamburger, hot dogs, chips, etc.  When complete, we will take and 

serve Lunch to the Palm Bay Police department and the Habitat for Humanity Resale store. 

 This is a big effort. 

 It’s also a great way to wrap up the year. If you can make yourself available on April 25th, please take the day to 

volunteer with your brother Knights. We have a social meeting in the evening, and I plan on having a speaker 

from Habitat for Humanity.    

We are blessed to have our own hall. Along with that blessing comes the responsibility to maintain the 

Columbus Club. We use the Hall weekly for Bingo and other events. We are currently able to do some much 

needed maintenance. We have painted the outside, repaved the parking lot, and we are working on improving 

the sign and entrance.  Contact me if you have a desire to volunteer for any of our Hall activities. I’ll point you in 

the right direction.  

 

Have a blessed month. 

VIVAT JESUS, 

Joseph Giesler 

Deputy Grand Knight 
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District Deputy Message

 
To my Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
     I hope we are all having a blessed Lenten Season. We are in Holy Week and 
hopefully contemplating and what this all means as Catholic Men and Women. We 
are all challenged with almsgiving , giving up or making changes to our otherwise 
normal lifestyles and remembering those who do not have what we have. I will 

back up and remind how much fun we had at the St. Patrick’s Dinner/Dance on March 9th, and I bring 
it up because we were able to help out several of our charities as a result of that event and enjoy 
ourselves as well. I have been chairing this event since about 2007 or 08 and always a success because 
of so many of you generous souls in our St. Josephs community and the Palm Bay and Melbourne 
surrounding communities. I hope we can continue to do this every year until the end of time and that 
can happen if we keep bringing in new brother Knights and their families and we keep growing. I 
certainly would love to step down and pass this on to an interested person who is willing and able to 
chair the annual event . I am just putting that out there for future reference. I have several things that 
I am involved with and my time is limited as others can confirm in this organization but keeping the 
stuff we do is a joint effort and others need to keep helping but first we need more others . I am 
talking mainly about membership we need recruiting to pick up and that needs to come from talking 
to others and spreading the word of all the wonderful things we do. I will let your Grand Knight get 
into that a little more he knows what needs to happen and is trying very hard to make it happen and 
needs all of us to help it along. I would like to tell you that as a District we are doing very well and am 
very proud of you all and proud to be a Brother Knight. I am your District Deputy and a member of St. 
Joseph’s Council of the Knights Of Columbus Council 7408. 
     I am a trusted servant and here to help always so please do not ever hesitate to ask for help and if I 
can I will or find out how I can. Please continue to support your officers they do this for the good of 
the order and if you think you can do the same please throw your name in the hat and step up we can 
always use your assistance and trust me we all have hidden talents that can be utilized. 
  Vivat Jesus , 
  Patrick Farrelly DD 30 
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The Knights of Columbus 7408 would like to thank everyone that came out to celebrate St 
Patrick's Day with us at our dinner dance. 
 
A special thank you to our local businesses and members who came out to support our cause. 
Donations were provided by the following local businesses and members: 
Amazing Glaze  Palm Bay                AmeriPest Palm Bay  
Captain Tony Fishing Palm Bay       Classy Nails Palm Bay 
Get Fired Up Pottery Melbourne      Jersey Brothers Diner Palm Bay 
Twisted Biscuit Cafe Palm Bay         
LouAnne Halleran for her personal donation of a beautiful table runner and gnome. 
Tom & Jeanne Trembley for their donation of some Irish Whiskey. 
And those who gave so graciously of their time, energy, basket donations and monetary 
donations, yet seek no recognition for their giving.  
God bless you all. 
 
We could not do this without the help of so many brother Knights, the cooks and 
servers/shoppers and our decorators/donation pick up and basket makers. 
 
Thank you all again, after another wonderful event, we will be helping four different 
organizations within our community. 
 
See you next year. Patrick Farrelly and Team 
 
  
In Christ, 
 
M Nancy Lafave 
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
Our annual Laps For Life at MCC was successful.  Everyone who came 
out had a good time and thanks to Sheriff Wayne Ivey who spoke at the 
event.  The next Pro-Life event will be our Annual Diaper Drive to 
benefit Nana’s House which will be in May. 

Patty and I would like to thank everyone who offered condolences and kind words for the 
passing of Patty’s father.  We knew his time on Earth was getting short, just never knew it 
was that short.  Do you remember your old 1st degree ceremony when they have you to 
repeat the words, “Tempus Fugit, Memento Mori”, Patty & I had a ringside seat and watched 
it fly.  You know not when and know not how.  The clock is ticking, how do you spend your 
time on Earth? 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

Again, this year we are using a “Bakeless Cake Sale” as a Fundraiser for 

our Annual Scholarship Drive.  This Scholarship will be given to an 8th. 

Grade graduate from St. Joseph’s School who will be attending 

Melbourne Central Catholic High School.  A special thanks to all that 

have donated. 

Cathy Johnson was appointed chairman of our Election.  She has formed her 

committee and has asked if anyone wishes to run for an office, please let her or 

the Committee know.  Our election will be held on May 23rd. at our Social 

Meeting.  All officers need to attend the morning  and Social meetings. 

A special mass will be held for Helen Davis on Saturday April 20th. at 4:00 pm.   

Mass for Fr. Bob and Sally Hoeffner on Saturday April 27th. at 4:00 pm.  Please 

plan to attend. 

Our Lady of the month for March is Cathy Johnson.  She’s always by my side to 

help with the meeting and special functions. 

I pray each of you have a happy, healthy and a blessed Easter! 

God bless, 

Andrea Smith 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

Deacon Frank will be back next month, 

 

Please pray for him.  He had to spend some time in the hospital this past month. 

- Editor 

 

Rev. Mr. Francis Falotico SOSM (Deacon Frank) 

Life Member third and fourth degree Knights of Columbus, Life member Disabled American Veterans 

Ordained 43 years, First deacon at St. Josephs with Fr. Farrell, Chaplain. 
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The Insurance Guy 

Lent, Easter, and the Supreme Knight 

We spend six weeks each year during Lent fasting, praying and almsgiving. We hope to unite our 

fasting and praying with Jesus’ 40 days of fasting and praying in the desert, to focus on preparing 

both our inner and outer selves to celebrate the great Easter feast. We give alms to identify with 

that great sacrifice of God giving His only begotten Son. With Easter on March 31 this year, I hope 

this finds that you had a very blessed celebration of this central Christian feast! Easter certainly 

brings thoughts of newness and renewal. We hope our fasting, praying and almsgiving renews our 

closeness to God.  

I had the pleasure of spending the week with our Supreme Knight Patrick Kelly and his lovely wife Vanessa last week.  I 

wanted to bring a couple of updates that we shared during the week: 

1. As you may be aware, the Knights of Columbus has taken on various restoration projects in our history.  The 

Knights of Columbus has been awarded and accepted the restoration project of the Baldacchino of St. Peter.  

The sculpture is over 400 years old and towers over the main altar at St. Peter’s Basilica.  

 

2. The long-awaited client portal is closer to its completion.  Like you, I am excitedly anticipating the rollout of the 

portal for you to have access at your fingertips to your information.  I will keep you updated, however 

anticipate the completion and rollout to be this year. 
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Spending a little time with our Supreme Knight in Phoenix, AZ: 

        

  

John Barfield, CLTC, FICF 

(Cell) 407-433-5421 – (Office) 321-294-3086 

Email: John.barfield@kofc.org 
Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Brothers: 
I would like to thank: 
P&P Painting for the great job painting outside our hall. 
Burton Asphalt for the excellent  
re-coating of our Parking lot. 
Alpine Tree service for pruning our Palm trees and installing all of our Solar 

floodlights. 
Jerry Morris for purchasing all the food of our past Friday Feast meals and now our current 8 
weeks of Friday Fish and Friday spaghetti dinners. We took in $3,000.00 profit. 
Tom T. and Kevin F. that will be painting the ladies bathroom. 
Thank you to Jerry and Mike Lacey and St. Luke's Knight who is a plumber for fixing a men’s 
urinal. 
And thank you to all that made our dinners great tasting and enjoyable. 
Anyone wanting to join the Columbus Club please join our next meeting on Thursday April 
11th at 6:30 pm. 
Frank 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at 
around $750.00. Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. 

We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. 
Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills.  Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 
ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a cash prize totaling around $200 on some 
months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on 
Monday evenings. 

Laps for Life 
Was held on Mar 2nd from 9am until 12...noon, however we had some walkers continue past noon, even though they had 
started at  9AM. The weather was beautiful, sunny and cool with a light breeze! Hot dogs, hamburgers and brats were served at 
noon, and greatly appreciated by all those attending. Sheriff Ivy showed up and a small crowd of people gathered around him to 
hear what he had to say. 

Country Dinner at Saint Lukes 

Was held Mar 2nd, at Saint Lukes, I was not able to attend, but I am sure the food and socializing was great. 

Saint Patrick's Dinner and Dance 

Was held on Mar 9th, the hall was filled to capacity, Pat Farrelly and family , (Also some brother Knights and Ladies from the 
Auxiliary) did a fantastic job for this event. The Melbourne Bagpipers did a great show and the DJ also provided music that got 
people up on the floor dancing. I think everyone had a great time and it was truly a party to remember. 

State Basketball Free-throw   

Was held on the morning of March 9 at MCC, registration started at 10am, we had a good turnout of brother Knights from our 
District Councils. 

Saint Patty's Day Parade  

Was held on Mar 16th in Melbourne, the number of people that showed up for the parade was astonishing, in front of the 
Melbourne Post Office there were 5 rows of people standing to see the parade. It appeared by the amount of GREEN clothing 
that everyone is Irish on Saint Patrick's day! The people seemed to really appreciate our float. 

Ladies Retreat  

  Mar 23 found a few of our Knights helping serve breakfast and lunch to the Ladies, we were there to support them and they did 

appreciate our effort. 
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Social Meeting 

The March Social meeting was cancelled because it fell on Holy Week.. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Apr 5, first Friday Spaghetti dinner 

Apr 6 and 7, Recruitment Drive and Pancake breakfast  

Apr 17, Hot Dog lunch at school, also presenting awards 
 

Vivat Jesus 

Tony Krzeminski. 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Gary Bradley 
Family of the Month:  Shauna, Brock, Emma Gillespie 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Mike Deschaine 
Family of the Month:  Ted and Maria Krus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Richard Di Cicco, PGK 
Family of the Month:  SK Frank and Anne Altro 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  SK Mark and Patty Zarraonandia 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  Jerry Morris 
Family of the Month:  SK Tom and Jeanne Tremblay 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:  Bob Bodycote 

Family of the Month:  SK Ben and Pat Adamo 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  Jim Deegan 
Family of the Month:  Sue Burgess 
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  Ron Padavano 
Family of the Month:  John and Mary Ellen Sikking 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  Tony Krzeminski 
Family of the Month:  Kevin and Paige Freedman 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in April  

Month Date 
Event 

 1 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 2  

 3  

 4 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 5 1st Friday Spaghetti Dinner at the Hall 

 6 Recruitment Drive/Pancake Breakfast 

 7 Recruitment Drive/Pancake Breakfast 

 8 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 9  

 10 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 11 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 12  

 13  

 14  

 15 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 16  

 17 
Serving Hot Dog Lunch at St. Joseph’s 
School 

 18  

 19  

 20  

 21  

 22 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 23  

 24  

 25 

Serve Lunch to Palm Bay PD and Habitat 
for Humanity Resale Store 
SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 26  

 27  

 28  

 29 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 30  

 31 
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Matthew Bounds 

Frank Coccovizzo 

James G. Conroy 

Hector J. Colon 

Dr. Eric J. Deppert 

Kenneth Ma Friedel 

Jean R. Gellin 

Mark T. Goodrich 

William Gorsline 

Thomas E. Hay 

Ernest D. Herrington, Jr. 

Dr. Curtis B. Hill 

Bradley P. Hood 

Thomas C. Kenny  

Kean A. Knerr 

Theodore V. Krus 

Robert A. Lemay 

Rafael F. Moyet 

John M. Mulla 

Michael W. Schabel 

Thomas L. Scott 

Brian E. Volman 

Stephen H. Whitney 

 

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
Gary & Diane Bradley 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 
James E. Krempasky 

Peter Thibault Sr. 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Jerry Morris 
Bradley Hood 
Kevin Kenna 

Bert Kaiser and Eileen Burns 
James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 
Tony Kreminski 

Joseph and Victoria Ciambra 

Greg Hoenig 
John Helms 

Rick Di Cicco, PGK 
St. Luke's Kitchen Crew 

Gene Titus 
Michael Wahlberg 

Kenneth Friedel Family 
 
 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per 

name or $10 a couple.  See the 

Financial Secretary for payment. 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 
Michael Deschaine 

Tony Krzeminski 
Rick Di Cicco, PGK 

Frank Wahla 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment. 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Beryl Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 

Deacon John Dunlop, Paul E. Phenix, Jr., Richard Wendt PFN, 

Fr. Robert “Bob” Hoeffner 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from March 
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More Pictures from March 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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